Office of Hon Dr David Clark

MP for Dunedin North
Minister of Health Associate Minister of Finance

17 MAY 2018

Jem Traylen
'fyi-request-7661-3d1b9900@requests.fyi.org.nz'

Dear Jem Traylen

Thank you for your email dated 19 April 2018 in which you submitted an Official
Information Act request

”

“a copy of the Briefing to the Incoming Minister of Health - Second Tier Advice

| am advised that a copy of the briefing to the Incoming Minister of Health — Second
Tier Advice was sent to you by the Ministry of Health on 14 March 2018. Sections
relating to primary care and budgets were redacted on grounds of confidential and
commercial sensitivity.

| am satisfied those conditions still exist and believe the response you received fully
answers your request.

You have the right under Section 28 of the Official Information Act to ask the
Ombudsman to review my decision.

Yours sincerely

Ministerial Advisor
Office of the Minister of Health
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